
 

 

NOTICE OF VACANCY  
Co-option of Councillor 

 

 
 Farnham Town Council- Bourne Ward 

 
Farnham Town Council is seeking to co-opt a councillor to represent the Bourne Ward until 
the next elections in May 2023. 
 
Applications should be submitted on the published form along with the statement of 
eligibility(see www.farnham.gov.uk for details or email customer.services@farnham.gov.uk to 
receive a copy by email) by Wednesday January 18th 2023.   
 
An election for the vacancy will take place on Thursday 26th January 2023 when applicants 
will be invited to make a three minute statement and answer questions prior to the vote taking 
place.  If there are more than two candidates, the vote will be by ballot. 
 
 
Dated Friday 23rd December 2022 
 
 
 
 
Iain Lynch 
Town Clerk 
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